Year 11 Taster lessons – Student Follow Up Information

When do the taster lessons take place?
The Year 11 taster lessons will take place from Monday 8th February to Friday 12th February during
lesson 4 and lesson 5 only.

How will I know the dates/times of the taster lessons?
The schedule for the taster lessons can be found here. Please note some changes have been made to the original schedule.

[bookmark: _GoBack]You will also find the schedule complete with Teams links on SMHW.

Do I still need to attend my normal timetabled lessons?
Yes! When you are not in a taster lesson, you should continue to attend your timetabled lessons as normal. 

How will the taster lesson run?
The taster lessons will run as any normal class, so the usual high standards of behaviour will be expected. Any silly behaviour or inappropriate use of the chat function will result in you being removed from the taster lesson by the class teacher and Dr Walton will be informed.

How do I join the taster lesson?
Subject teachers have added the taster lessons to students Teams calendars. There will be a link that you will need to click on in order to join the lesson.

What do I do if I can’t connect using Teams?
Speak to your Head of Year in advance if you are having difficulty with Teams.

What if I have a subject clash?
All taster lessons will be recorded, so don’t worry. These will be available at the end of the week to watch back at your convenience.

On the day please make sure of the following:

· You join to lesson on time (using the link in the Teams calendar)
· You have your camera turned ON
· That you behave appropriately – this should be treated as any other lesson
· Do not use the chat function unless asking a question about the taster lesson


Mrs Sara Levick
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